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Cove PREP did not have any allegations of sexual abuse or sexual harassment for 2022/2023. The PREA 

Coordinator continues to ensure all policies and best practices are followed by Cove PREP staff. All new 

and senior staff are trained and re-trained to ensure all PREA standards and expectations are being met. 

The PREA Coordinator also has an agreement with The Blackburn Center to come and present to both 

residents and staff bi-annually in order to keep all informed on sexual abuse and sexual harassment and 

how to report and what to do. *Please contact the PREA Coordinator with any questions related to this 

report. 

 

 

If you need additional information, please reach out to the PREA Coordinator. 


